
Summer Internship Manager 

ByrneWallace 

88 Harcourt Street    

Saint Kevin’s 

Dublin     

 

11/February/2020 

Dear Manager 

Re: Summer Internship 2020 

I am writing to apply for a place on the ByrneWallace Summer Internship Programme 2020.  

I am a third year Law and Political Science student in Trinity College and wish to pursue a 

career in corporate law. 

I am interested in gaining a place on ByrneWallace’s summer internship programme for the 

following reasons.  I wish to obtain a traineeship with a corporate law firm of 

ByrneWallace’s calibre and ultimately to work as a corporate law solicitor.  I believe that 

working with top national and international clients on pressing issues would be intellectually 

stimulating and rewarding.   

I am particularly interested in the areas of environmental, energy and EU law as I believe 

these to be increasingly salient in our society as well as having a personal interest in both 

environmental and EU matters.  Through my degree I have studied the dominant 

institutions of Ireland and the EU from a legal and political perspective.  Through my 

involvement in extra-curricular activities, I have gained several skills which I could bring to 

ByrneWallace.  For instance, I am a Senior Editor of Trinity College’s Law Gazette ‘The Eagle’ 

where I have acquired writing and leadership skills, and I am the Campaign Coordinator of a 

sustainability campaign in TCD, in which I have gained organisational and public speaking 

skills. 

It is for the outlined reasons that I believe I would suit and prosper with ByrneWallace in a 

summer internship.  I hope that you will consider my application and I look forward from 

hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely,  

Scott Murphy  

Smurph25@tcd.ie 

087 3629407 

 

mailto:Smurph25@tcd.ie

